From: Elizabeth Burdick

To: Steve Masalin

Cc: Peter Gardner; Anna Wynn; Hannah Gienau
Subject: SESC Bond Estimate - 5A Lorenz Ind Parkway
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 6:57:00 PM

Attachments: FD#17 24-12SITE SESCBondEstimate Rec010825.pdf

Good afternoon, Steve, Please see attached SESC bond estimate for the 5A Lorenz Ind
Parkway project for your review & approval. Thank you.

Regards,

Liz Burdick

Director of Land Use & Planning

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM — 4:45PM
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RECEIVED
AN 08 204

Tl Use Departiment

5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway proposed commercial building, erosion and
sediment control bond estimate. Bond estimate is Three Thousand Five
Hundred Dollars and 00/100 ($3500.00).
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